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SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO THE BAR

 Address Change for Billing under R. 1:28-2

 To assure timely receipt of Client Protection Fund billing cards, members of the New Jersey Bar are requested to
 notify the Fund of any change which has occurred in the address to which the billing notice is to be sent. Please use
 this CHANGE OF ADDRESS FORM to change your mailing address. This form is in PDF format. Send the
 completed form to the:
 New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection
 P.O. Box 961, Trenton, NJ 08625-0961 
 or fax to (609) 394-3637.

Kenneth J. Bossong, Director
 NJ Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection
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